03/12/ 2021

To

The principal,

Aditya Engineering College(A),
Surampalem.

Letter of Recognition

This letter extends our warmest regards and appreciation for the NSS Volunteers for their
relentless service in organizing the “World Aids Day” on 01% December 2021 in our School.
The volunteers have taken the initiate of creating awareness on HIV/AIDS and explain how it

will be dangerous to the society.

We are very happy to be associated with Adityé Engineering College (A) and shall like to

continue the same.

The Head Master,
MPUP School,
Yerrampalem,
Gandepalli Mandal,
East Godavari District

ADITYA ENGEBHEERING COLLEGE
SURAMPALEM - 533 437




